
Welcome back to the 2023-2024 school year.  I hope all of you had a wonderful summer and are ready 
to begin the school year.  Our staff have worked tirelessly to ensure everything is ready for the first day 
of school to continue making San Isidro ISD a great educational institution.  San Isidro ISD builds on the 
tradition of pride and academic excellence providing each student with the necessary skills to achieve 
their full potential. 

• We advocate for everyone in our learning community. 
• We innovate to create opportunities. 
• We expect excellence. 

Congratulations to Mr. Leonel Olivarez, Mrs. Nilda Saenz, Mrs. Mary Guerra and Mrs. Diana Pena for 
their outstanding work in our business office.  Because of their hard work our district received an A= 
superior rating for the 2022-2023 school year.  That is wonderful news! 

High School volleyball and cross country have officially begun, and we are off to a great start. Our 
coaches and athletes started practice on Monday, July 31st, and they have competed in several volleyball 
tournaments and games along with cross country meets.  Our teams are representing our district well.  
We look forward to great seasons.   

Important dates to remember:  The annual Back to School Bash along with Meet the Teacher and Staff   
on Thursday, August 24, 2023, and the first day of school on Monday, August 28, 2023.     

Together we CAN and WILL make a difference in each of our students’ lives. Our staff is dedicated to the 
safety and well-being of all our students.  Let’s make the 2023-2024 school year a great one!  

Tiger Pride! 


